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It’s so hard to believe that it is already May. How fast this year has gone!!                                          
We hope you had a lovely week off. 
Swimming
Swimming starts for second class this Thursday for 6 weeks. It’s always such a fun activity and the children love it and really benefit from it. We’re going to walk to Crumlin pool this year and see how we get on.[image: C:\Users\DeniseGriffin\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\ABA37CE8.tmp]
Congratulations to Mrs O Gorman, one of our Junior Infant teachers, who welcomed baby Oscar in April. We are delighted for her and her family.

[image: 162,629 Cartoon Newborn Baby Images, Stock Photos & Vectors | Shutterstock]  

Soccer
Soccer is starting for Junior and Senior Infants next Monday in school. 1st and 2nd already do it on Wednesdays so it’s great to see the junior and seniors getting a chance. We could have the next Paul McGrath or Katie McCabe in our midst. The children love it and it’s thanks to Lourdes Celtic.          [image: C:\Users\DeniseGriffin\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\E47E5C0D.tmp]
[image: Pizza Clipart Images – Browse 12,392 Stock Photos, Vectors, and Video |  Adobe Stock]Attendance
The attendance competition is
still going on in First and Second class ONLY and              
the pizza party winners will be chosen in June.                                       It’s neck and neck at the moment so keep up the
good work and you never know!!



First Holy Communion                  [image: First Holy Communion Prayers - St. Mary's B.N.S.]
The first Holy Communion takes place on May 27th and it’s an important day for many of our second class pupils. This year we are inviting the boys and girls and their families back to the school for tea and cake so they can see their friends and take pictures etc. It will be a lovely day and we hope the sun shines. 
[image: No Dogs Allowed Aluminum Dog Sign or Vinyl Sticker image 1]
Please remember that dogs are not allowed in our school yard. There are a lot of people, both children and adults, who are afraid of dogs and it is unfair to have dogs around them. I am also not prepared to risk a dog biting someone, no matter how gentle a dog is. Please, please respect this rule. 

Half Days: 
On Monday 12th June the school will close at 12.15 as there is training in the new curriculum for all staff. 
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